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Dear Parents, 

     It has been a pleasure and honor teaching your 

children.  They are wonderful boys and girls and have 

such wonderful spirits and kindnesses in their hearts.   

     I really feel privileged to have taught them these past 

two years.  It will forever be a memory that I will 

treasure for the rest of my life. I wished I could see all 

their futures many years from now and see what they 

all become, see their dreams come true and know them 

when they are big.   

I am sure they will all have bright and great futures full 

of excitement, joy and interesting experiences.  I truly 

wish them all the best and will miss them dearly. From 

the bottom of my heart, thank you for allowing me to 

teach your children. 

-Mr. Joshua 

 
Tomorrow, tomorrow! 

You’re only a day away!!!! 


